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WINDWARD OAHU LEGISLATORS TO HOST DISTRICT 24 TOWN HALL MEETING 

TO DISCUSS COMMUNITY CONCERNS 
 

 
Kāne‘ohe, Hawaii - Senator Jill Tokuda, along with Representatives Pono Chong, Ken 
Ito and Chris Lee, will host a District 24 Town Hall Talk Story Meeting on Monday, 
February 6, 2012, from 7:00pm to 8:30pm at Windward Community College in Hale 
‘Ākoakoa 105. 
 
“Our town hall meetings are an opportunity for us to encourage for us to engage in open 
and thoughtful discussions with our constituents,” stated Tokuda. "We welcome all to 
attend and look forward to good questions and creative suggestions to the challenges 
our state faces." 
 
Similar to the series of town hall meetings held since 2008, this meeting will provide 
residents with an opportunity to share their thoughts and concerns about issues facing 
our community and talk about legislation in the 2012 legislative session.   
 
Anyone with questions or requiring special assistance should call 587-7215. 
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